
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

June 15, 2021 
 

Mr. Keith Wingate 
Northeast Florida Fair Association 
Post Office Box 1070 
Callahan, Florida 32011 
 
Dear Mr. Wingate, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your application for funding under the Agriculture Education and 
Promotion Facility program as outlined in section 288.1175, Florida Statutes, has been selected 
for funding for fiscal year 2021-2022.  You have been awarded funding not to exceed the amount 
of $990,000. 
 
A copy of the Recipient Information for State Financial Assistance Contracts form is enclosed 
for you to complete and return.  The information submitted on the form will be incorporated into 
your contract for receipt of funds.  Please pay attention to the Appropriation Eligible Costs 
section as this will become the contact’s approved scope of work.  Once we have received your 
completed form, a contract will be issued for the funds and forwarded to you for signature. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (850) 617-7098 or send an 
email to AgEducationFacility@FreshFromFlorida.com.  I look forward to working with you on 
this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dorothy “Dee” Boerger, FCCM 
Government Analyst II 
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